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To see the full article on our website,
scan the QR code! To see the full

photo gallery from the ceremony,
visit the Primary Health Choice, Inc.,

Facebook page! 

LUMBERTON – The Lumberton Day Support program was honored at the Allenton Community Building for
their participation in the bowling tournament over the course of 2025 year so far. Clients have gotten the

opportunity to showcase their bowling skills over the course of the tournament, improving with every
session of play. The March 6 award ceremony featured clients getting called forward to individually

receive trophies for their performance.

Join us in congratulating Ms. Harley
Whatley out of Lenoir! Ms. Whatley was

a PCA, then passed and completed  all
required testing to become a CNA!

Call our hire line at
 1-833-PHC-HIRE to learn more.

We pay more, guaranteed!
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"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

NEWSLETTER 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS BIG BOWLING LEAGUE AWARDS CEREMONY LUMBERTON DAY SUPPORT

WE BEAT ANY
COMPETITORS
PAY BY 10%! 

WE BEAT ANY
COMPETITORS
PAY BY 10%! 

See our outdoor advertising, statewide! 



Reviews 

EMPLOYEES OF THE 1ST QUARTER

Candida Holmes
Paraprofessional (PHC) 

(MARCH GOOGLE WINNER WILL BE
ANNOUNCED IN NEXT NEWSLETTER)

Have peace of mind when thinking about
your future retirement. Visit our website to

learn more about 401-K benefits! 

 Julisa Soriano
Intake Specialist (PHC) 

Jacob Davis
Retention Officer (APC) 

 Edmund Shockley
CNA (APC) 
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NEWSLETTER 
NEW HIRES FROM JAN. TO MAR.

"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

Win $100 Monthly! 

Jan. Google Review Winner: Tina Horton
Feb. Google Review Winner: Shawneece Copeland

Leave us a 5-star review at any of our
37 locations on Google to be entered

into our monthly drawing! 

A Primary Choice: 
Brandy Owens (Regional Director Assistant)
Terri Chavis-McLaurin (Office Manager)
Brianna Jackson (Office Manager)
Tiffany Summers (Office Manager) 
Primary Health Choice: 
Brittany Powell (Medical Assistant)
Chavis Gash (TCM Care Manager)
Deonna Henderson (IIH HTeam Lead)
Rebecca Paceley (TCM Care Manager)
Sharon Kellermann (NCIW QP)
Kayla Hunt (Outpatient Therapist)



Twitter/X: @A Primary Choice

Primary Health Choice, Inc. 
A Primary Choice, Inc. 

Have Suggestions
for us? 

Hit the feedback tab on our
website (lefthand side of screen)

and let us know how we can
improve, in any area! 
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"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

We Are Closed On
April 18th, 2025 (Good Friday)

Refer A Friend to Us! Friend Gets Hired! Get Cash!

EMPLOYEE REFERRAL
PROGRAM

For more details call 1-833-PHC-HIRE


